
The Franklin Federated Church 

171 Main Street 

Franklin, MA 02038 

Thursday, November 14th @ 6:30pm 

The Board of Director’s are pleased to continue Cluster Meetings for Central Association 

Churches. These meetings have been a great success in helping to nurture the vitality of the 

Central Association Churches and strengthen the covenant between them, the Association, 

and the United Church of Christ.  

 

The Board of Director’s are excited to have The Rev. Sally Norris, Minister and President of 

Worcester Area Mission Society (WAMS), and Mary Robbins, Vice President for Programs, par-

ticipate in this year’s cluster meetings with a discussion on mission and outreach. 

Re-imagining Your Church’s Mission Ministry 

Would you like to re-invigorate your church’s mission ministry? The word “mission” literally 

means “to send.” This is what Jesus did – he sent his disciples into the world to heal and re-

store with an all-inclusive extravagant love. How do you respond to Jesus’ invitation to mis-

sion? Can you make your church’s mission efforts a “sacrament” to God in today’s changing 

landscape of ministry? WAMS is eager to collaborate with you in finding answers. 

 

We ask that each church attend at least one meeting with 2 to 3 church representatives, and 

if the pastor is available, they can attend too! To help your church in planning, please see the 

attached list of this year’s cluster meeting locations. 

 

To help the hosting church in planning, we are asking that you register for the meeting. You 

can register using this link or you may contact Deb Holmes at holmesd@macucc.org or  

508-963-8106. 

https://macucc-reg.brtapp.com/centralcluster20191114
mailto:holmesd@macucc.org

